
Families that do not pre-register may not receive gifts for their children. 
For questions, please contact Foster Youth Services Coordinating Program at 

(951) 826-4700 or FYSCP@rcoe.us.

Division of Leadership, Wellness, and Student Services
Pupil and Administrative Services
Foster Youth Services Coordinating Program

Riverside County Office of 
Education and Alvord USD 
unite to bring you a magical 
Winter Wonderland!

Saturday, December 7, 2024
NORTE VISTA HIGH SCHOOL

RIVERSIDE, CA

For more information or to register:
www.rcoe.us/winter-wonderland

https://events.rcoe.us/WWR2024

